Philip Dagnall

mm 165.

From:

Sent:

18 August 2018 15:13

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Highmoor Farm MM3 site 13

Dear Sirs

I am emailing to register my opposition to the above proposal. I live on Pendle Road near the roundabout. This is very busy at the moment and with another hundred plus cars would be horrendous. The present infrastructure ie doctors, is at capacity it recently took me six weeks to get a non urgent appointment with any doctor.

What really upsets me and would have a great impact on mine and several peoples lives, is the loss of yet more green space. Which I use twice a day for walking, I understood but was upset of the loss of land at Standen Hall as understood the need of houses and the location. But this makes no sense for either.

What was the core strategy for if it can be changed, what did we sign up for and can we trust our elected council cials to act for the whole of the Ribble Valley and not just the Villages at the cost of the town.

Please reconsider this proposal.

Kind Regards



Sent from my iPad